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: Brock University
Sl Leisure & Aging
& | Course Students
presented
residents of
Radiant Care
Tabor Manor Long
Term Care Home
with personalized
Life Story Books
on Monday April
the 2nd at the open
house style event.

The process of
writing these
stories is a
wonderful
validation for
everyone involved.
These books are
also an excellent
Montessori tool for
residents living
with dementia,
their families and
care giving team.

Thank you to the
students and
residents who were
involved in this
program!



Biblically Based—Jim Evans

Years ago, | was driving to a meeting and
ran out of gas. My cell phone also died! |
coasted up an exit ramp, and started to
walk to find gas. Out of nowhere, a car
pulled up alongside me and offered to
help. | told him, | needed gas. He said he
would get gas and meet me back at the car.
In no time at all he was back with a can of gas,
got me started up, and let me use his phone to
call ahead to my meeting. And, he would not
take any money from me for it! | thanked him,
and off he went. He was my roadside angel
that day!

He reminded me of the example of Jesus who,
‘went about doing good’ for others! (Acts
10:38). Like Jesus, and my roadside friend,
let’s always be willing to show God’s kind-
ness, and do good for others, in Jesus’ Name.

Ask yourself, ‘ Who needs my help today!’

wWe think our staff are great,
and we want everyone to Rmnow it!
Staff Appreciation Week—mMay Fth-11th.
THANK YOWU for ALL YOU DO!

Spring Tea
with the Sunshine Singers

Proudly sponsored by the
Radiant Care Tabor Manor Auxiliary

Tuesday May the 8th
2:30-3:30pm

In the Great Room

SAVE THE DATE

Radiant Care
Tabor Manor
HERITAGE DAY

Saturday June 9th
10am-1pm

Fun for the whole

family —live music
bbg—ice cream
pony rides and much
more!

Please plan to
accompany your loved
one to this event!

We celebrated our volunteers
on April 5th—our Home
would not be the same
without them! Did you
know there are about

125 volunteers here at

Tabor Manor and they

served over 5,647 hours in 2017!

If you would like to join our volunteer

team—contact Sherri for more
information at extension 1063.

“Mothers hold their children's
hands for a short while,
but their hearts forever.”

Dietary’s Dish—Cassandra Anderson

Happy Spring! In May, we get to
celebrate all of the lovely mother’s out
there. We will be having a Mother’s Day
luncheon on Sunday May 13™, where
residents will be enjoying roast beef
with mashed potatoes and glazed
turnips, or vegetable lasagna with sliced
carrots. For dessert, we will be offering
strawberry shortcake or a hot fruit

compote.




